
PUBLIC WORKS  JULY 27, 2020  

The meeting was called to order at 6:48 PM by Chair Bob Smith with the following roll call: 
 

Attendee Name Title Status Arrived 

Bob Smith Chair Present  

Rachel Forster Alderperson Present  

Dale Toellner Alderperson Present  
 

 

Others present:  Ald. Olson, Ald. Henkel, Courtney Steger, Greg Zipfel, Sara Decker 

 

Meeting conducted via Zoom.  

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

Approve the Minutes of the June 22, 2020 Meeting 

RESULT: TABLED [UNANIMOUS] 

MOVER: Bob Smith, Chair 

SECONDER: Dale Toellner, Alderperson 

AYES: Smith, Forster, Toellner 

CITIZEN COMMENTS 

None.  

MONTHLY UTILITIES REPORT 

Courtney gave report.  

Water Distribution System Update 

Well #2 is in service.  They are gathering all of the bill information to submit it to insurance.  

They will be hosting safety training.   

Wastewater Treatment Plant Operations Update 

They are close to recovering from a concentrated vinegar spill that came from Old Fashioned 

Foods.  It was a coincidence that they found out who spilled it.  They are working on manholes.  

There have been a lot of issues due to an aging system.    

 

She was questioned about the lechate study.  It is still in the works.    

Date and Time of Next Water & Wastewater Commission Meeting is August 4, 4 P.M. at 

City Hall 

MONTHLY ENGINEERING & PLANNING REPORT 

No report.   

MONTHLY DPW REPORT 

Sara read Jack's report:  
 

1. Henninger Street Curb—poured about 20ft of curb on Hennniger due to resurfacing 

project 

2. Sidewalk—replaced sidewalks on Breckenridge by malt house grounds 
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3. Catch Basin on Kekoskee Street-catch basin collapsed and is now repaired. 

4. Bulk Drop-Off-extremely busy again. Last Saturday of the month. 

5. Brush Pick-Up-got that done today. still the 2nd and last Monday of the month 

6. Trees at Wastewater—taking down trees at wastewater as we have time and also the 

ones by the fire dept. 

7. Street Sweeping—going out tomorrow again. The new sweeper is fantastic! 

8. Lawn Mowing—once per week mowing all 

9. Highway 67 Culvert Project—should be wrapped up today. The patches will be part 

of the resurfacing. 
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MONTHLY PARK REPORT 

Sara read John's report.   

Building Report 

All buildings and shelters are back being rented again. We had a large softball tournament that 

used all our fields last weekend. Restaurants and businesses were busy because of the extra 

people in town from the tournament. Most weddings at the pavilion have been rescheduled for 

later this year or next year. We are booking smaller parties at all our buildings in place of these 

weddings right now. Bernhard plumbing is going to be fixing our leaking gas line at the Pavilion 

in the near future.  

Grounds Report 

All the parks are in good shape with the foot traffic being way up from people using the parks. 

The kayaks have continued being really popular. They are being used every day by all.  We have 

had a lot of equipment and vehicle break downs this summer, most of the repairs have been done 

in house which has kept the costs down.  

Parks Projects 

The lights started being installed today on the footbridge by the Pavilion and should be done 

tomorrow. We then have a little painting to do along with prepping the deck for staining. Once 

the deck is stained the bridge will be done and should look great. 
 
 Date and time of the next Park Board Meeting is Tues Aug 11th 6:30 pm at Theiler Park Shelter. 

ADJOURNMENT 

Motion by Ald. Toellner, second by Ald. Smith to adjourn at 7:02 p.m.  Motion carried 

unanimously.   

 

Sara Decker, City Clerk  


